
 

Policy on Ragging Prevention at the Bahria University 

 

 Bahria University is committed to providing a safe and inclusive learning environment for 

all students, free from harassment, Intimidation, and bullying, including ragging. This 

policy aims to define ragging, outline its consequences, and establish clear procedures for 

reporting and addressing such incidents. 

 

 Ragging, in any form, is strictly prohibited within the premises of Bahria University. We 

believe in creating a safe and inclusive atmosphere where every student feels secure, 

respected, and free to pursue their academic goals without fear or intimidation. 

 

 

 To ensure the eradication of ragging, we are reinforcing our commitment to maintaining a 

zero-tolerance policy towards such activities. We expect every member of our university 

community, including students, faculty, staff, and administration, to adhere to and support 

this policy. 

 

 


